From: Jennifer Astrologo

To: Sandy Kitchen
Subject: FW: Notice of OTF funding decision
Date: January-04-17 3:33:29 PM

From: donotreply@otf.ca [mailto:donotreply@otf.ca]
Sent: December-09-16 8:37 AM

To: Peggy Van Mierlo-West

Subject: Notice of OTF funding decision

Re: OTF Application ID# ON97997

Thank you for submitting an application for funding to the Ontario Trillium Foundation. We
appreciate your time and consideration, and we understand the commitment you have to
the success of your mission.

After careful consideration of your application, we regret to advise you that we will not be
able to fund your proposal at this time. Having reviewed the documentation provided, we
have determined the following:

The information provided in the application did not align with the eligibility for the
Ontario150 Community Capital program. Please visit

http://www.otf.ca/sites/default/files/ontario150 applicationguide.pdf for more information.

Please note as well that OTF’s Capital Investment Stream will be reinstated in 2017 and
new application deadlines will be announced in late 2016.

For more information about how, why and when OTF invests, to read about our application
process or to review OTF policies, please visit www.otf.ca.

Should you have questions, please contact the OTF Support Centre at otf@otf.ca or
1.800.263.2887. Please do not reply directly to this message, as it will be routed to an
unmonitored mailbox.

Thank you for considering the Ontario Trillium Foundation.

Sincerely,
Beth Puddicombe

=

Beth Puddicombe
Vice-President, Community Investments


mailto:SKitchen@kingsville.ca
mailto:donotreply@otf.ca
mailto:donotreply@otf.ca
http://www.otf.ca/sites/default/files/ontario150_applicationguide.pdf
http://www.otf.ca/
mailto:otf@otf.ca

